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29 June 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
NEW CLASSROOMS AND OUTDOOR LEARNING AREA 
 
There are exciting times ahead at Bramham!  With the demand for places at 
Bramham Primary and its growing reputation throughout Leeds, we have seen 
increasing numbers of children requesting places at our school (in all classes) and 
we are pleased to announce the addition of 2 new classrooms from September.  
These classrooms will be state-of-the-art and will initially house classes 5 and 6.  
Despite cut-backs and reductions in schools’ budgets, Leeds City Council are 
investing tens of thousands of pounds in our school to finance every aspect of this 
development; we are very excited about the future here at Bramham! 
 
Work will be starting shortly in preparation for this however please be assured that it 
will cause as little disruption to the children and yourselves as possible.  There have 
been several meetings held by school and the Local Authority to ensure the greatest 
measures of safety have been planned for the children whilst initial works begin on 
site.   Please see the plans attached which highlight where the classrooms will be 
located and what they will look like. 
 
As a result of the building work, money raised by yourselves through FOBS for our 
Outdoor Learning Area, will be slightly delayed until next academic year.  The good 
news is that because of these works, Leeds City Council will prepare the ground 
ready for this space.  To give you an idea of what FOBS and the school have been 
planning, please refer to the documents attached.  
 
Please do not hesitate to be in touch (j.harland@shadwellprimary.org) if you have 
any further questions.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 
Julie Harland 
Federated Business Manager 
 
Sarah Richards 
Executive Head Teacher 
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